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NOTICE TO MARINERS 

 

FIRTH OF FORTH  

 

Dredging Operations 

 

 

 

Mariners are advised that commencing on or around 10th January 2019, the dredger ‘UKD Marlin’  

will be carrying out dredging operations at Grangemouth for a period of 4 days then proceeding  

to Rosyth to carryout 4 days dredging. 

 
During all dredging operations the dredger will display shapes and lights as required by International  
and local regulations, will advise Forth and Tay Navigation of all movements and will maintain a  
listening watch on VHF Channel 71, 14, 12 and 16. 
 
 
Status of previously published notices:  

 

No 45 of 2018  

No 10, 24, 42, 45, 46 and 47 of 2019 remain in force     

  

 
 

 

 

Bruce Pybus  
Conservancy Manager  


